St Augustine’s Parish Pastoral Council

April 2019 Liturgy Report

Liturgies: We have recently celebrated Easter. Thank you to all who were involved in these
liturgies and helping them run smoothly, everyone’s participation is very much appreciated.
We acknowledge this is a very busy time for Fr Mick, he did a wonderful job with all the
ceremonies over the weekend.

First Eucharist: Sunday 23rd June, 2019 10:00 am.

Communion Services. As Fr Mick is on a well earned break, there have been communion
services during the week when no Priests were available. Thanks to some of the acolytes for
volunteering to lead them -

Big thank you to Fr Greg Beath who will be for filling in while Fr Mick is away.

Music: Annabelle and the choir did a wonderful job over Easter, with many complimentary

remarks for the choir.

Anne met with people who installed the sound system, they are now instructed to use the
equipment more extensively, enabling them to directly plug their instruments into the
amplifiers.

Reading Light: | recommend looking into a reading light for the Ambo. The temporary light
used at Easter was way too bright with many people couldn’t see for the glare. Need a slim.
LED need to see what is available.

Altar Servers: The altar servers who have been added to the roster are doing a great job,
with most of them up to speed now. Current! 14 §ervers on the roster.

Roster: New roster covers from May up to the end of August 2019.
Thanks again to Maree Garland for putting the roster together.

Peter Cleary



